

March 1, 2021

Brian Reardon, CAO Regional District of Central Okanagan 1450 KLO Road Kelowna, BC V1W 2K8

VIA email: brian.reardon@rdco.com

Dear Mr. Reardon,

Re: Regional District of Central Okanagan Voting

On Tuesday February 23, 2021, Regular Council Meeting, Council passed the following resolution (C091/21):

THAT Council support the change in voting composition of the Regional District of Central Okanagan to 1 vote per 5,000 population.

Council also suggested that the RDCO seek advice from the Province on considering a sunrise clause that would tie the per capita representation to population growth to avoid revisiting the same challenge at the next census.

Sincerely,

Paul Gipps

Chief Administrative Officer

cc:

Mayor and Council

Regional District of Central Okanagan Chair